
TO: ALL BIDDERS     DATE: 22 JUNE 2017 

 

FROM: NSPA PROCUREMENT 

 

SUBJECT: RFP – DWI17001 

 

1. CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS 

 

NSPA will take clarification questions until Friday 30th June 2017 at 17:00 hours 
 
You should submit clarification questions to the address below:  

 
douglas.wiles@nspa.nato.int 
 

All clarification questions should be clearly marked as such in the subject line of the e-mail.  
 

You may wish to be aware that the clarification questions and answers will be distributed to all 
bidders and uploaded on the NSPA website. 
 
 

2. BIDDERS CONFERENCE 

 
A copy of the slides from the Bidders Conference that was held on 21st June 2017 has been 
placed on the portal for the benefit of all interested Bidders.  
 
The file is in PDF format and is called:  
 
21062017_VTLB_Bidders Conference_Procurement Briefing_FINAL_OSC 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Douglas Wiles 

Senior Procurement Officer 
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